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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 10:52 AM


To: J. Stuart; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Barbara Byrne; Brian Ellrott; Joe Heublein -

NOAA Federal; Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal; Garwin Yip; Howard Brown; Kristin


McCleery - NOAA Affiliate; Maria Rea


Subject: Winter-Run Life Cycle Model Results


Hi all --

We received WRLCM results earlier this week. They are saved on the drive here:


S:\LCM_Files


There is a presentation with results in graph form, the data to support those, and also figures of the physical


drivers (generally flow, storage, etc.).


I'll set up a chat time with me, Evan, Jeff, and Eric Danner early next week. Please let me know if you think


you should be involved, too. This would be do discuss interpretation of results, so if you are on the invite


(forthcoming), prep for that.


Then we'll talk with Noble once he is back April 15. But we can do what we can in the meantime.


I'll be working on teh effects section on LCMs, which will include results from this and IOS, a la CWF.


Thanks,


Cathy



